
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Broome, Darryldbroome@aging.sc.gov

Date: 4/17/2018 8:18:27 AM
Subject: Fw: RCSD take back boxes

Please call me about this today
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone 

From: Burton, Kenneth 
Sent: Monday, April 16, 2018 10:00:18 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll; Broome, Darryl
 
Cc: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Re: RCSD take back boxes 
 
Catherine,

I have not seen any e-mails, invoices, or any calls from Central Midlands regarding the box after the 
permission to give City of Columbia and Richland County Sheriff was given. This will end on June 30, 2018 
because of the use of carry forward funds. We do not get our carry forward allocation in mid-August and is not 
in our regular budget. Carry forward funds are not guarantee to be given until the Comptroller General's 
Office does the certification. The amount of time should have been more than sufficient to be able to take 
advantage.

Thanks,

Ken Burton


From: Catherine McNicoll 
Sent: Saturday, April 14, 2018 10:37 AM
 
To: Broome, Darryl
 
Cc: Burton, Kenneth; Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: RCSD take back boxes 
 
Any update?
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: Broome, Darryl [mailto:dbroome@aging.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, April 11, 2018 10:00 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Cc: Burton, Kenneth ; Danny Varat 
Subject: Re: RCSD take back boxes
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mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov


 
I will check with Cindy tomorrow and see if they have placed order.
 
Get Outlook for iOS

From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Sent: Wednesday, April 11, 2018 8:35:33 PM
 
To: Broome, Darryl
 
Cc: Burton, Kenneth; Danny Varat
 
Subject: RCSD take back boxes
 
Do we know if RCSD has requested a takeback box yet? If so do we have a delivery eta?
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
Sent from my iPhone
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